
CLUNES PRIMARY SCHOOL NO. 1552 

 
 

COVID – 19 Coronavirus School Update No.2       Wed 18th March 2020. 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,     
 
If you are in desperate need of support given these very uncertain times and cannot access basic 
food needs etc. please let us know at the Office. We may be able to help. Please see Sonia 
 
Your child/children will have let you know by now that our Term 1 Disco has been postponed. 
(next term) We will do our best to make up for this by asking our students to wear PURPLE (and/ 
or their appropriate casual disco clothes) to school on Friday, as part of our Harmony Day, and 
to bring their Gold Coin donation then. We will have a Lunchtime Disco available for all 
students! We will still engage in a range of inclusive, craft based activities as part of our Purple 
Day/ Harmony Day focus. 
 
At this point in time school continues as normal.   I receive daily updates and expectations 
from the Department of Education and will keep you informed of any changes.  We are still able 
to conduct Breakfast Club on Friday and we will have Assembly on Monday. If the weather if 
fine, we may conduct it in the courtyard. 
 
Sienna will have her Shannon’s Bridge significant hair cut next Friday 27th, at 9.30am at school. It 
will more than likely be a courtyard event too!  
 
A reminder that the Year One and Year Two classes will no longer attend their Earth Ed 
excursion on Mon 23rd. 
 
Please look for regular updates from school. 
 
Again, please see me if you have any questions or worries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sonia & staff. 


